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2021-2022 
Supply List 

 
Dear Parents of Third Grade: 
 
Welcome to a new school year.  WE hope you had a restful summer.  We are looking forward to a year filled with 
learning, exploring and fun. 
 
We usually take one or two field trips a year.  The cost is approximately $5.00n to $17.00 for children. 
 
The following is a list of supplies that your child must have on the first day of school and replenished throughout thy 
hear as needed: 
 
● Book bag (no rolling backpacks) 
● 4 book covers – any type (no contact paper or adhesive backing) 
● A pack of pencils 
● 1 box of 24 Crayola crayons (nothing larger than 24) 
● Inch/Centimeter ruler 
● white glue 
● scissors 
● 4 folders (NO BINDERS) 
● Wide-ruled binder paper (no college-rule) – (keep some at home) 
● eraser 
● 1 clean white sock or white board eraser 
● 2 dry erase markers – 1 should be fine point 
● 1 box  of Kleenex 
● 1 container of disinfectant wipes 
● 4 reams of copy paper (8 ½ x 11) 
● 2 spiral notebooks with at least 20 pages 
● Optional: a set of multiplication and division flashcards recommended for home use. 
● head phones / ear buds 
 
Note:  Two  of the reams of paper will be collected at the beginning of the school year.  The other two  reams will be 
collected in the Spring. 
 
Sweatshirts, skirts, book bags, lunches, and lunch containers should be CLEARLY marked with name and grade.   
 
We are looking forward to a very successful year filled with different learning experiences. 
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Barbero 


